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	Subject:
	Questionnaire on Member States' experiences with ccTLDs


	Action:
	Please return the questionnaire by 30 October 2003 at the latest


Dear Sir/Madam,

1
This Addendum to Circular 160 of 24 April 2003 extends the deadline for replies to the questionnaire contained in that Circular.

To date, we have received replies from 35 countries.  These are, in alphabetical order: Armenia, Botswana, Burkina-Faso, Cambodia, Canada, Chile, China, Cost Rica, Czech Republic, Denmark, France, Greece, Indonesia, Italy, Jamaica, Japan, Jordan, Kyrgystan, Lesotho, Lithuania, Luxembourg, Macedonia, Mexico, Niue, Norway, Pakistan, Peru, Republic of Korea, Seychelles, Spain, Switzerland, Tanzania, Thailand, Trinidad and Tobago, USA, Zambia,

A summary tabulation of the replies receives as well as the full detail of each reply can be accessed as follows:

a) Access the web site at: http://www.itu.int/tiesutils/asp/login.asp?pp=http://www.itu.int/ITU-T/studygroups/com02/getcctld.asp 

b) Input your TIES account and password, then click on “logon”.  This will display a new web page.

c) On the new web page, click on the field “ccTLD Survey” at the top right of the page, or input the URL: http://www.michaelgeist.ca/cctldinfo/srvy.php 

You will then see a line “statistical summary of the entered data” and also the list of countries for which responses have been received.  By clicking on a country name, you will have access to the full response provided by that country.  By clicking on the line “statistical summary of the entered data” you will have access to the summary of the responses available to date.

2
It would appear from the available data that most, if not all, governments tend to play some form of role over their ccTLD, they have interesting priorities for their domain, etc. 

Further analysis of individual submissions and comments will provide further information.
3
I believe that it is important to obtain additional replies, given that the issue of Internet governance has gained increasing prominence in recent years as the importance of an effective and efficient domain name system becomes increasingly apparent.

4
Therefore, I would kindly request you to complete the questionnaire contained in Circular 160.  The questionnaire is available at:


http://www.itu.int/md/meetingdoc.asp?type=sitems&lang=e&parent=T01-TSB-CIR-0160 

Replies should reach the TSB by 30 October 2003 at the latest. The results will be published in a further circular as soon as all replies have been received

5
I would like to stress the importance of this questionnaire, which will enable a comprehensive and complete view of Member States' experiences with ccTLDs to be collected and published.

I think that if we can achieve a critical mass of results this will truly represent a critical source of information for the ITU's membership and the entire Internet governance community. 

I therefore count on your active co-operation in ensuring that your reply is as full as possible and that it reaches me by the prescribed deadline.

Yours faithfully,

H. Zhao
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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